
                    CYNTHIANA COUNTRY CLUB                     

Golf News and Notes 

 

• New HDCP System 

o Most of you have probably heard that the USGA has adopted a new handicap system called World Golf 

Handicap System. You can go to the USGA or the KYPGA website for more details. 

o For those of you with the old GHIN app on your phone, you probably need to go in and update it. Once 

you’ve done that, you may need to know your GHIN number before being able to access. If so, Jimmy can 

provide you with that. 

o Please note, most of you have your GHIN fee included in your dues and you will not see any disruption. 

For those that pay separately, please make sure to do so as soon as possible. 

o If by March 15th, if we have not received your GHIN payment, we will have to deactivate you in the system 

so as not to be charged from the USGA. You can get reactivated simply by paying your GHIN fee to the 

club.     

o Also please note that in all of the Men’s Tournaments all players have to have an established USGA HDCP 

by June 1st to participate in the Calcutta’s. 

• Pro Shop/Men’s Locker Room Cleanup 

o We are in the process of going thru these areas and throwing out items that we no longer use. 

o If you feel like you might have something up there in danger of being tossed, we ask that you please                 

come and get it. 

o For some reason, there seems to be an over abundance of men’s golf shoes laying around in the locker 

room. If you have shoes not in a locker, they need to find a home…..quickly. 

o We’re going to toss out all “homeless” shoes on March 1st, so you have a little time.  

• Pro-Shop Sign-In Sheet for Golf 

o We are asking for your cooperation this year as we re-implement the sign-in sheet for golfers. We ask that 

when you come in to pay that you tell the staff person your name and they will write it down on the sheet. 

Obviously, a lot of you are well known by most, but we have several new members and pro shop staff each 

year and this will help us with the following: 

▪ It will help all our staff get to know the members and their names regardless of whether they are 

new or let’s say “seasoned”. 

▪ It will ensure that we track rounds played and reconcile with our receipts to find any discrepancies 

and correct. 

▪ It will help us make sure we’re capturing guest fees correctly as well as ensure that a Harrison 

County resident that is not a member is playing a maximum of 3 times. 

 

Thanks for your cooperation. Looking forward to a great 2020. 

 


